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Praise Assembly 

 

Year Well Done 

Certificates 

Writing 

Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Frazer Dyson Charlie Coates James Blackburn Daniel Fleming 

1 Harry Ingham Poppy Norton Heidi Lambert Emily Acha 

2 Dominic Ritchie Joshua Smith Maia Wright Kate Moulton 

3 All Year 3 Flora Purdy John-Charles Mullen Evie Else 

4 Kieran Ryan Eugene Towo Antoinetta Sibanda-Ilimezekhe Leon Gunjal 

5 Cian Casey James King Miles Armitage TJ Hargreaves 

6 Connie Turner Kairn Rigby Connie Turner Saam Fatahi 

Dinner Time Ellie-May Shepherd 

Attendance Y3 & Y5 

Punctuality Y3 & Y2 

House Winner St George 

Head Teacher Award Y3 Wonderful behaviour on their trip! 

 

[Type a quote from the document or 

the summary of an interesting point. 

You can position the text box 

anywhere in the document. Use the 

Drawing Tools tab to change the 

formatting of the pull quote text 

box.] 

This week’s Virtue to Live By is: 
Love 

 I show my love for God by caring for others. 

 
 

Easter 

     Easter Performances 

 

Our Easter production will be performed 

on Tuesday 29th March at 2pm and 6pm 

by Years 3 and 4. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Lent fundraising this week: 

Year 3 & 4 Raffle  Chocolate £1 
per strip 

Year 5 w/b 28th 
March  

Design a Cross 
for the entrance 
wall outside £1 
per entry. 

Nursery Friday 1st 
April 

Easter bonnet 
competition and 
parade £1 entry 

 

 

                   Disability 

We need to be mindful that invisible 

disability exists and to be considerate and 

understanding of other’s needs at all 

times on our school grounds. 

 

 

                       Sponsored Bounce 

The PTA would like the EYFS and year 1 to 

bring in any sponsor money before the end of 

the Easter term. The PTA are contributing to the 

well-being garden and eco-school project. A 

poster of the well- being garden is on the school 

notice board.  

 

Thank you for supporting this.             

 

 

                     CAFOD                           

This year we are asking the children 

throughout Lent to do a job at home and to 

be paid 50p for doing something to help. 

The children could wash up, make their 

beds etc. It is important we support 

CAFOD this year in light of the situation in 

the Ukraine.  

The Mini-Vinnies are asking you all to join 

in to raise money to help others.  

Thank you 

 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://catholicmom.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/lent2013.jpg&imgrefurl=http://catholicmom.com/2013/03/05/lent-and-the-eucharist/&h=400&w=800&tbnid=-BLLalZcBUhhbM:&zoom=1&docid=daxww_QgWJKo3M&ei=5Db0VJfhEIqvU7bTg-gG&tbm=isch&ved=0CFcQMygtMC0


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Nursery Places 

Nursery places for children after the term of their third birthday are available for September 

2022.  If you would like to put your child’s name down or know anyone who would be 

interested in a Nursery place please contact the school office for an application form.  

You are welcome to make an appointment to look around our Nursery in the Summer term. 

Please contact the school office if you require an appointment, thank you. 

Dates 

Wednesday 23rd-25th March Year 6 residential to Herd Farm 

Thursday 24th March Year 1 Assembly 9:10 All Year 1 parents welcome 

Thursday 24th March PTA meeting at Toby Carvery 

Tuesday 29th March Easter Performance 2pm Years 3/4 

Tuesday 29th March Easter Performance 6pm Years 3/4 

Thursday 31st March Stations of the Cross 9:10am in school 

Friday 1st April Easter Mass in school 9:10 am 

Friday 1st April Easter Bonnet parade 

Friday 1st April Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 19th April School open  

 

Dinner Money, Nursery and  

Before and After School Club fees 

It is a very busy time for the school office to 

process these payments on time.  Please make it 

easier by sending money that you owe in early in 

clearly named envelopes by Tuesday 29th March 

at the latest or pay on line using School Money. 

Thank you. 

 



 

Mrs R. Harrison 
Head Teacher 
 

Year Well Done 

Certificates 

Writing 

Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Lily Chloe Zain Sean 

1 Jack Mc H Rafe Ariana Archie G. 

2 Niamh R. Sophie Saron Victoria 

3 Ruby Emily Tobias Phoebe 

4 Lucas B. Lola Hugh Yegor 

5 Grace Sean Ethan F. Augusto 

6 Maria Owen Maizie Eva 

  

Attendance Year 3 99.7% 

Punctuality Reception and Year 2 

House Winner St. David 

Head Teacher Award Year 1 Den building 

After School Club Awards Alex year 1 and Helena in year 3. 


